
From: Christopher Flynn
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northen Pass
Date: Friday, August 18, 2017 9:22:02 AM

My name is Christopher Flynn and I live at 18 Jennifer Drive Concord NH.  I live the "
community" of Turtle Pond Village. I am opposed 1000%  to having the northern pass
build new towers, taller structures that will destroy the natural beauty of the
landscape. If the energy is really needed for the future let those getting the electricity
pay for putting it underground.  If as proposed ,the new towers ,  will not only  destroy
the already tainted view I have of Turtle pond I fear it will lower the current property
values significantly.  The towers will be higher and bigger. 

     Please hear my voice....   Sincerely    Christopher Flynn 
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